
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Week beginning 20th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
The children have come back to school very excited about their holiday adventures, and we’ve loved 
hearing all about them! They really impressed us with their readiness to learn after the week off.  
Thank you for continuing to read during the break and for completing some lovely home learning 
projects.  
 
There has been a lot of enthusiasm from the children this week, as they have got involved with our 
new theme of Land and Sea. We are reading our new book for the term; A New Home for a Pirate, 
and helped Pirate Jed find his lost gems! Children have also completed their cold tasks for this term, 
and we were so impressed with their concentration and motivation to do well.  We have also been 
looking at different types of ships and how they have changed over time. 
 
In Maths, we have continued thinking about more than and fewer than, and children have been 
playing games and drawing pictures to help cement this in their Explorer’s Time. We have also been 
thinking about how we can compare items and what it means for amounts to be equal.  
 
We hope you have enjoyed looking at your child’s ‘Sharing book’ with them this week.  Please return 
it to school on Monday so your child will be able to choose a new book to enjoy at home. 
 
We would be very grateful for any donations of junk modelling items from your recycling, if you 
have anything at home. We are particularly after smaller boxes, egg boxes, toilet/kitchen roll tubes 
and large newspaper sheets please. Thank you very much in advance.  
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of 
the day, or write us a note in the home school diary.  
 
The Foundation Team 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

Last term, you received the home learning project. If you’ve not handed yours in 

yet, please continue to work on these this week.  Remember, they’re due in by 

the 6th March. We look forward to seeing what you come up with!   

Love Lola and Buzz 


